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From: Steve Belden <txbeld@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 8:13 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Ce: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I have no interest in my tax dollars being used against me by CFTC lowering leverage in my forex trading
accounts to 10:1. the solution for me is easy; | will expatriate all my funds to offshore brokerage firms. |
hope CFTC will work closely with the Obama administration to burn more tax dollars funding
unemployment benefits for US brokers put out of work by this ridiculous idea.

You should be ashamed to be part of the nonstop expansion of federal government agencies whose
constitutional existence should be questioned.

identification number: RIN 3038-AC61

Steve Belden
A soon-to-be former proud American



